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Notice to All Rental Vehicle Providers 

Updated Loss of Use Rates – July 1, 2024 

Date published: June 27, 2024 

Manitoba Public Insurance updated their agreement used directly with rental car companies in 

collaboration with the Manitoba Car and Truck Rental Association (MCTRA) in 2022. The updated rates 

in the agreement come into effect on July 1, 2024. 

The agreement contains the new daily rates for Basic LOU and Loss of Use – Passenger that have 

increased to $50 plus tax. The maximum amount is $1,500 plus tax.  

There is no change to Loss of Use – Motorcycle.  

For any questions regarding change to this agreement, please contact Christine Breault at 1-204-8770 

ext 8289.  

 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Forms/MCTRA-MPI-Agreement.pdf

